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I am a senior citizen living in a senior community with many seniors who already have many health
problems and a temporary batch plant will only exacerbate our problems and maybe even cause
death. I am very surprised Texas being the wonderful state that it is would allow this to happen near
schools, hospitals and senior communities. Many seniors have relocated to this state to enjoy the
wonderful weather and stay active to live a longer life and now you want to take that away from
them. There are so many locations in this great state that are not near any communities that would
serve quite well for temporary batch plant needs but you are thinking of the dollars signs instead of
the people you should be protecting. Please reconsider this and decide protection of the people
instead of the almighty dollar. 
Thank you!


